
From: Alonzo N. Coleman 

           14551 Almanac Drive, Burtonsville, MD 20866 

            

Greetings Representatives, 

I would like to voice my support for SB0144, Electric Vehicle Recharging Equipment for Multifamily Units 

Act.  Originally when I purchased my 2018 Model 3, I lived in Greenbelt, MD in a Greenbelt Homes Inc. 

unit.  There were no Tesla capable chargers in the GHI community.  To install a capable level 2 charging 

solution for my vehicle I had to jump through many hoops just to install a 220-volt outlet on the outside 

of my house.  This cost me approximately $1500, to install an outlet that normally would be used for a 

washing machine or dryer.  This cost upper for EV use is a barrier for the future.  I currently have to visit 

a Tesla Supercharger at my new residence because there are no EV chargers in the housing complex.  

Thank you. 

 

Alonzo N. Coleman 


